
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
Courage

Baines’ Weekly News 19th January 2024

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in
their classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Danielle Mason 2CH Sophie C Zuri P

Pre-School Rosie Serenity-Jane 3JB Ellie G Natan F

RMS Pugazhgiri Christopher 3VB Kai Leo

RSF Ace B Amelia H 4TS Ellie-Jo N Olivier S

RCH Isaac P Ella T 4JP Jasper L Charley J

1 BE Harper-Rose Alice T 5BW Summer M Lucy H

1CW Shelbee Lyla-Grace 5RF Charlie H Freddie E

1/2JB Daisy Lexie 6EJ Tyler C Benjamin A

2SB Esmae D Lulu E 6KP Jack H Mya P

‘Fear not, for I am with you’ Isaiah 41:10

School Events This Week
● A huge congratulations to the Year 4 children who participated in the School Games Athletics

competition and won the Plate Final! Well done Team Baines’!
● BOOK AT BEDTIME was, once again, a lovely event with lots of children and their adults coming

to share a bedtime story in front of a virtual roaring fire. Thank you to everyone who joined us.
● 5RF shared their class worship this morning. Well done to the whole class for showing us what

Courage looks like! Thank you to those parents/carers who joined us today.

Coming up:
● 5BW will share their class worship on Friday 26th January at 9.05 a.m. in the Main Hall.

Parents/Carers of 5BW are welcome to attend in the Main Hall.
● The Rainbow Run - the letter and sponsor form for this was sent out before Christmas. he run is 7th

Feb and sponsor money and form needs to be in by 20th Feb
● World Book Day this year is on Thursday 7th March - this year each class will be looking at a book

related to the endangered animal their class is sponsoring. More information will follow nearer the
time.
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● Christingle envelopes have been sent out with all children today. Once again we are raising money
for The Children’s Society. Please read the attached information leaflet. Please send donations into
school before we break up this half term.

● Year 3 and Year 5 will be exhibiting their art work on the 7th Feb 3.30-4:00pm in the Main Hall.
Parents/carers are welcome to come and view the display.

● Extra-curricular clubs start next Monday.
● Our KS1 Athletics Team will be representing school at Athletics on Wednesday 24th January in the

morning.
● Baines’ Year 5 and 6 Netball Team are taking part in a Netball Tournament next Friday.

Reminders:
● Please ensure that your son/daughter is wearing full school uniform at all times. Please see our

website for more information: https://bainesendowedblackpool.co.uk/
● School opens at 8:45 a.m. each day. Our doors close for the start of school and regiatration at 8:55

a.m. and our morning activities begin immediately. Please ensure that your child arrives at school on
time.

● Attendance at school is a legal requirement:
Whole School Attendance today was 94.1%. Our school target is 95%.
Lost learning impacts on future success. We want every child at Baines’ to achieve their full
potential. Every minute counts. For more information on the importance of attending school
every day, please see this news article on The Education Blog @ Gov.uk:
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/05/18/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/

Thank you for your continued support.
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